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June 24, 2025 

Sent via Email 

Dear Clerks, 

On June 5, 2025, Bruce County Council received a report detailing the 
County’s investment in services across each local municipality. This report 
provides a benchmark comparison of Bruce County against similar 
municipalities and outlines the County’s investments in each local 
community by operational service area. 

Enclosed with this letter, you will find a copy of the full report and a local 
snapshot of the County’s investment specific to your community. We are 
providing this as communication to your Council. 

An overview of the Investment in Local Services report will be presented 
at the Bruce County Municipal Forum on July 10 in the Town of Saugeen 
Shores. All members of local Bruce County municipalities are invited to 
attend to receive an update and address any questions members of 
Council may have. 

Regards,  

 

Christine MacDonald, 

Chief Administrative Officer 

Cc: 

Sean Morphy, Deputy Chief Administrative Officer 

Sam Dinsmore, Director, Corporate Services 


